
From:   Josh Snook   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 18, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No.0778-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

&quot;aircraft typically flying between 2,000 and 28,000 feet MSL&quot; removed from supporting
statement and updated statement submitted as attachment.   

Thanks,   
Josh Snook
IMSAR LLC
Cell: 801-598-2843


